
Product recall.
Peppa Pig magazine issue 419

Date of recall: 03/10/25

Product batches affected

What you should do

Contact details

Story House Egmont is recalling Issue 419 of Peppa 
Pig magazine. This is because of a manufacturing 
fault with the toy attached to the cover which may 
fall apart, posing a safety risk to young children 
under the age of 3.

Peppa Pig magazine – Issue 419

If you’ve bought an affected product, please return it to a Tesco store where a full refund 
will be given. No receipt is required. Use our store locator to .find your nearest Tesco

For further enquiries, please contact:



Website: 
Address: Story House Egmont Limited, 27-30 Lime Street, London EC3M 7HR

Tel: 0204 526 0855



No other Story House Egmont products are affected by this recall.



Alternatively, you can also contact Tesco Customer Services via our , where 
you'll find a range of ways to get in touch.

www.storyhouseegmont.co.uk/productsafetyrecall


contact us page

https://www.tesco.com/store-locator/
https://www.storyhouseegmont.co.uk/productsafetyrecall
https://www.tesco.com/help/contact

